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29 July 2019 

 

Submission of Scoping Report 

 

Soon Mining Limited (“SMG”) is pleased to announce that the company has completed the 

first phase of ESIA report and the scoping report. It is written by EPA consultant, Dr. Alfred 

Mahama and has submitted to EPA (Environmental Protection Agency) on July 26th, 2019. 

ESIA report can be divided into two part, the Scoping Report and Impact Assessment Report. 

After the submission, the company is now writing Impact Assessment Report and arranging 

the public hearing. at the conclusion of the public hearing, it will be submitted to EPA for 

review to get the final approval. 

 

The company is optimistic with the current EPA progress and expects to obtain approval by 

end of this calendar year, which will allow the company to commence alluvial gold mining of 

the concession immediately. In order to maximize the efficiency and the profit of the 

production after obtaining the EPA approval, the company is now conducting on-site 

exploration in the concession with geological analysis experts, environmental protection 

consultant, drilling engineers and other professionals to get sufficient data for analyzing to 

facilitate the mining process in the future. 

 

 

Oscard Huang 

Managing Director 


